TO: Nukhet Sandal, COLLEGE CURRICULUM CHAIR 
FROM: Brian Collins, CARS; BRIAN SCHOEN, HISTORY 
SUBJECT: RELOCATION OF JEWISH STUDIES CERTIFICATE
DATE: 4/26/2022 
CC: MIRIAM SHADIS, HISTORY; CORY CRAWFORD, CARS; SARAH POGGIONE, CAS-PROVOST OFFICE
In accordance with the steps defined in the UCC Programs Guide, this memorandum serves as notification of the intended relocation of the Jewish Studies Certificate from the Department of History within the College of Arts and Sciences to the Department of Classics and Religious Studies, which will be taking it over. 
The motivation for the relocation is to align the administration and teaching of the core courses in the certificate. History is not able to offer the required courses and CARS is and has a foundation account able to pay a Jewish Studies lecturer. 
There are no students currently in the certificate and thus no foreseen educational effects. CARS’s has faculty both interested and willing to adjust their curriculum to help relaunch student interest in this important certificate.  

